
Welcome to  

St. George’s  

C of E  

Primary School  

 

My New 

Teachers 

Mrs Crossman  

Mondays 

Tuesdays  

Alternate Wednesdays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Porter  

Alternate Wednesdays 

Thursdays  

Fridays 

 

 

 

 



Teaching  

Assistants  

Mrs Cook  

AM Teaching Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Locke  

PM Teaching Assistant 

Staff 

Mrs Hutchinson  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Groom  

Head of School  

 



Staff 

Mrs Malone  

Administrator 

 

 

Entrance 

Gate 

This is the main entrance gate where you 

come into school with your grown up.  

The gate will be opened at 8.45am.  



Duckling’s 

Gate 

This is the Duckling’s gate where you will 

say goodbye to your grown up. You and 

your friends will come in through the gate 

to get into class each morning and at the 

end of break time/lunch time.  

Outside Area 

Here is your outside classroom. We have 

an amazing water wall, a mud kitchen, 

sand pit and much more for you to explore 

in.  



Our Classroom 

Here is your indoor classroom. We have lots 

of fun things to do, such as; construction 

area, a small world area and a role play 

area!  

Our Classroom 

You can put your named water bottle and 

book bags in the boxes provided.  

The classroom will change and move 

around depending on our topic.  



My New  

Playground 

This is your playground, we are very lucky 

to have such a big field to play on, as well 

as our amazing trim trails! 

Cloakroom & 

Toilets 
 

This is where you will hang your coat and 

your PE kit. Your peg will have your own 

name on it. 

Don’t worry, an adult will help you find 

your peg to start.  



The Library 
 

 

 

We are very lucky to have our own library 

at St. George’s.   

Reception 

 

 

This is where Mrs Malone works.  



The Hall 

This is our school hall. We use the hall  for 

lots of things. We like to meet together for 

Worship and this is where we eat our lunch. 

We also do PE in the hall.   

We are so excited for you to join us at  

St. George’s Primary School! 


